
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: April 1, 2024 

ITEM TITLE: Veteran's Park Fountain - Removal 

 

DISCUSSION: 

I was contacted by some residents asking about the status of the Veteran’s Park Fountain and why it isn’t 
functional. I know that it has been disabled for many years, and after talking about it with the Parks & 
Recreation Director, we feel that it would be best to remove the fountain and look for another location in 
town to have a fountain like that – if the Council still wants to have a fountain in town. The area where 
the fountain is at could be repurposed into a planter or simply a patio type area for sitting as well. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items 
needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval. 

 


